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6 April 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

Year group closures 

Having spent the morning looking at different ways we can staff the school tomorrow, I have 

reluctantly come to the conclusion that once again, we will be unable to fully staff the school 

for all year groups.  

So, with a heavy heart we will be asking Year 7 to work from home tomorrow (Thursday 7 

April 2022), accessing their learning on Google Classroom.  

Staff will ensure that there is appropriate work set. 

Please note that currently our ambition is to have all year groups back in on Friday although 

this is subject to staffing levels and our risk assessment.   

My sincere apologies once again. This is a situation which no one wants to be in.   

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr A Johnson 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


